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Headteacher: Mr S Booth 
 
21st April 2023 

Dear Parents, 

Extra-Curricular Clubs 

School run clubs will start for the summer term on the 2nd May and will run each week until Friday 

7th July 2023 (8 weeks). 

Clubs will be offered on a first come, first served basis.  You will receive a link via email for each club 

your child will be eligible for and places will be limited.  Once all the places are filled, you will no 

longer be able to access the form. 

The link will become live on Friday 21st April at 6pm.  All clubs offered this term will be free and 

below are all the clubs that are on offer. 

Club Time Day Year Groups Teacher Number 
of 
places 

Cricket 
(Girls& Boys) 

8.00 – 8.45am Thursday Year 3 Mr Booth 16 

      

Bible Fun 12.30 -12.50pm Tuesday Years 1 & 2 Miss Smith 20 

Drawing Club 12.30 – 12.50pm Thursday Reception, Y1 
& 2 

Mrs Coupe 20 

Reading club 12.10 – 12.30pm Thursday Years 5 & 6 Miss Reeve 12 

      

Field Day 
Prop Making 

3.25 – 4.25pm Monday Years 3,4,5 & 6 Mrs Todd 15 

Rounders 3.25 – 4.25pm Monday Years 5 & 6 Miss Cross       
Mr Fletcher 

20 

Multi-skills 3.25 - 4.25pm Tuesday Year 2 Mr Fletcher 15 

Choir 3.25 – 4.25pm Tuesday Years 3 & 4 Miss Lemmings 25 

Multi-skills 3.25 – 4.25pm Wednesday Reception & 1 Mr Fletcher 12 

Girls’ Cricket 3.25 – 4.25pm Thursday Years 4.5 & 6 Mr Brooks 
Mr Fletcher 

20 

      

Eco-Club 3.25 - 4.15pm Thursday Please see 
below * 

Miss Threlfall 15 
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Eco club will continue with the current members on a Thursday from 3.25pm – 4.15pm.  If any other 

children would like to join, please contact the school office.  There will be no requirement to 

complete a form for this club. 

If you are not able to access the form for the club you would like to sign your child up for, please 

contact the school office (via e-mail or phone). Mrs Garner/ Mrs Towers will add your child to a 

waiting list for that particular club for the summer term. If any child does not take up a place or does 

not attend without communication as to why, then the club leader will inform the parents/ carers of 

the child that unfortunately they no longer have a place in the club. The club leader will then refer to 

the waiting list and allocate places as necessary. Please only request a place for your child if they 

really want to attend- we do find that not all children who are signed up to a club attend and 

therefore could be taking the place away from a child who is keen to do so. 

If your child is attending a sports club, they may attend school on that day in their PE kit.  If the 

weather is bad, unfortunately some sports clubs may have to be cancelled and we will inform 

parents by text as soon as we are able. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr S Booth 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

                                          


